
 

 
Date: August 29, 2024 

File: Allied Aviation SAT – 2024 

2024 – 108 

 

IAM MEMBERS AT ALLIED AVIATION SAT VOTE NO ON TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

IAM District 142 members at Allied Aviation SAT have voted NO on the Tentative Agreement.  

 

District 142 leadership has notified the Company of the results, and the next step is to meet with the Company and the NMB Mediator. 

Until then, the current agreement will remain in effect and status quo until the process is concluded.  

 

The Allied SAT membership has made its voice known loud and clear to the Union and the Company. Your Union leadership has heard 

your voice, and we will continue to fight for you at the negotiating table to secure a Tentative Agreement, which you will be proud to 

ratify.  

 

We will post an update once the Union, Company, and Mediator have met to determine the next steps. In the meantime, please continue 

to support your union and each other in solidarity, as you have already demonstrated.  

 

Don’t hesitate to contact your General Chair, Ken Coley, at kcoley@iamdl142.org with any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

John M. Coveny, Jr.   Ken Coley 

President/Directing General Chair  General Chair 

IAM District 142    IAM District 142 

 

 

 

JMC/KC/td 

 

 

 

 

 

 
cc:  R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory 

 E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory 

 T. Regan, Airline Coordinator, Air Transport Territory 

J. Carlson, Air Transport Coordinator 

 DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 

mailto:kcoley@iamdl142.org

